
David Jetelina 
18118 Lakeside Lane 

Nassau Bay, Texas 77058 
713-825-2372   dj@flagshiptec.com  

 
March 7, 2019 
 
San Leon Municipal Utility District 
443 24th St.  
San Leon, TX 77539 
Attn: Mr. Andrew Miller, District Manager    via email: amiller@slmud.org 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request for documents related to San Leon MUD 
 
Dear Mr. Miller, 
 
Thank you for your all of your assistance to date which has been greatly appreciated & helpful. I 
am working with a number of concerned San Leon Citizens who have asked that I make the 
following request. 
 
This request is made under the Freedom of Information Act.  I hereby request copies of the 
following records: 
 

1) Copies of all legal agreements that fully describe the presently existing rights and 
obligations between the San Leon MUD (SL MUD) and the San Leon Volunteer Fire 
Department (SL VFD), a non-profit corporation recognized as tax exempt by the 
United States Internal Revenue Service under section 501(c)(4) of the IRS code. 

 
The request for records is made to better understand decisions and statements made by the 
San Leon MUD (SL MUD) Officers in regard to their fiduciary care and handling of public funds 
in consideration of the ongoing embezzlement investigation & trial involving the SL VFD, which 
is a recipient of funds from the SL MUD.  This request is submitted in good faith for the benefit 
of the land owners within the SL MUD district. 
 
I am a property owner and water service customer of the SL MUD.  
 
I request a waiver of all fees for this request.  Disclosure of the requested information to me is in 
the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the 
operations or activities of the government.  I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a 
maximum of $30. If you have any questions regarding this request please contact me 
immediately at 713-825-2372 or email dj@flagshiptec.com .  Paper or electronic records are 
acceptable.  Please email electronic records.  Alternately I will pickup paper copies of records at 
the SL MUD office. 
 
I look forward to your prompt response. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David Jetelina 



RE: FOIA re SL MUD_SL VFD Contracts

Date 3/8/2019 10:03 AM

From amiller@slmud.org on behalf of Andrew Miller

Actionable/To djetelina@flagshiptec.com

FYI/CC slmud1@slmud.org; manchaca@gmail.com; sdoncarlos@rsg‐llp.com

Per your request, see the attached document detailing the presently existing rights and obligations between the San Leon
MUD and the San Leon Volunteer Fire Department. 
 
‐‐ 
Andrew Miller
District Manager
San Leon MUD
 

On 2019‐03‐07 10:25:52‐06:00 David Jetelina wrote:

Hello Andrew,
A�ached please find the request for informa�on pertaining to the exis�ng legal/financial rela�onship between the San Leon
MUD and the San Leon VFD.  Don’t want to be burden, hopefully the documents can be easily accessed/scanned. 
All the best,
David J.
 
David Jetelina
Flagship Technologies, Inc.
 
713.825.2372 tel
206.350.4894 fax
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